
Town of Greenville 
BUDGET WORKSHOP II 
October 21st, 2024 5:00pm 

 

 

A budget workshop was held by the Town Board of the Town of Greenville on October 21st, 2024 at 5:00 

pm at Pioneer Hall. 

This budget workshop was advertised in the Town’s official newspaper, The Catskill Daily Mail on, 

September 27th, 2024.  

Present:   Supervisor John Bensen    

    Councilman William VonAtzingen 

    Councilman Paul Macko 

    Councilman Richard Bear 

Recording Secretary:   Clerk-Collector Jessica K. Lewis 

Department Heads Present: Highway Superintendent Mike Dudley 

Other:    Town Attorney Tal Rappleyea 

     

The purpose of this meeting was to review the tentative budget with the adjustments made since the 

first budget workshop.  The following discussions were had: 

 Tax cap override to be adopted as a precaution.  At this time the tax increase is 1.96% for the 

2025 tentative budget. 

 The Town does not have any indebtedness outside of the capitol projects at this time. 

 There is a significant savings on workman’s comp costs for the town due to employee ages. 

Councilman VonAtzingen motioned, seconded by Councilman Macko to accept the budget as presented 

to be the 2025 preliminary budget.  Carried 4 ayes 

This budget workshop was adjourned at 6:06pm. 

______________________________ 

       Jessica K. Lewis, Town Clerk-Collector 

______________________________ Supervisor Bensen 

______________________________ Councilman Macko 

______________________________ Councilman VonAtzingen 

______________________________ Councilman Bear 

 

 


